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 Sent: 24 February 2022 10:25
 To: Publicprotec�onNorth <Publicprotec�onNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk>

 Subject: ref No: WK/202202613
 
Dear Officer
 
Re: Licence for New Inn Amesbury
 
I do not want anyone having the licence at the New  Inn so that it can stay open a�er 12.00am or that
they can play music outside, live or recorded; or play music that can be heard from outside at any
�me
 
I don’t want the reputa�on of Amesbury to be damaged more by an�-social behaviour.
 
Yours truly

 
Resident of Church Street Amesbury
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